		Here is your opportunity to show support and solidarity in stopping Pipeline #3. A caravan will meet just outside of Chippewa Falls so everyone can gather together and travel NORTH on June 4, 2021.
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		......keeping watch on the industry
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DO THE RIGHT THING:

For a more clean and peaceful place to live on Mother Earth!








For Immediate Release:
Info: Tim Cordon - 608-630-3633


Stop Line 3 Solidarity Tour - WI 
to the Treaty People Gathering (June 5-8) in Northern Minnesota  

Wisconsinites Answer the Call!

People from around the world are gathering in Northern Minnesota for a major uprising aimed at getting our leaders to do the right thing and stop the Enbridge Line 3 Pipeline.

Why Stop the Line 3 Pipeline:

If completed, the Line 3 Pipeline will carry 700,000 barrels of dirty tar sands oil from Canada each day, violate Indigenous treaty rights, threaten waterways like the Mississippi, and lead to a jaw-dropping 193 millions tons of carbon dioxide emissions each year. Enbridge, a Canadian-based company continues to build Line 3 through Anishinaabe treaty land and the Mississippi headwaters. 
A First Nations-led movement of land defenders and water protectors continues to lead historic resistance. They are calling on people everywhere to converge on Minnesota and engage in direct resistance this June 5–8.

The Stop Line 3 Solidarity Tour - WI: 

On June 4th, people from Wisconsin are answering the call to help strengthen this resistance. Beginning as early as sunrise and as far away as Kenosha, caravans grow as they make their way to Minnesota.  

At each stop in Wisconsin, there will be a public welcoming, a brief press event, and a send off. The times and locations for these stops will be updated on the tour schedule, which will be complete and in final form no later than June 1st. 

At 5:00 p.m. they will be welcomed in Duluth by a rally. At 10:00 a.m. on June 5th, they will leave Duluth for the Treaty People Gathering.

To be part of or to receive updates about these caravans, fill out this form: https://forms.gle/fd15fMNvKBZrk9oHA. Camping and food will be available in the Duluth area on the evening of June 4th and at the gathering. Those who can’t or don’t wish to camp, can secure indoor lodging.  




Patricia Popple  715-723-6398      sunnyday5@charter.net 
Welcome to the Frac Sand Sentinel, a newsletter highlighting resource links, news media accounts, blog posts, correspondence, observations and opinions gathered regarding local actions on, and impacts of, the developing frac sand mining and processing industries. 
The content of this newsletter is for informational purposes only. The editor of the Frac Sand Sentinel does not accept any responsibility or liability for the use or misuse of the content of this newsletter or reliance by any persons on the newsletters contents.






		CHECK OUT THE WEBSITE: wisair.wordpress.com and for additional information, click here for panoramic aerial views of frac sand mines, processing plants, and trans-load facilities. FracTracker.org is also an excellent source of information. 








image1.jpeg




image2.png




image3.gif




image4.png




image5.gif




image6.jpeg




